
Invitation to 
the Statutory 
General Meeting  

Union Syndicale Bruxelles

Tuesday, 09 September 2025, at 18h30
hybrid meeting and videoconference 

Dear Members,

The Executive Committee has the honour to announce the convening of the Statutory General Meeting 
of Union Syndicale, which will be held on 9 September 2025 at 6.30 p.m. by hybrid meeting and 
videoconference and will be devoted to the presentation of activity report, the launch of the elections, 
the call for candidates,  the discharge, the report of the Audit Board and political discussions regarding 
the future of our work and of our actions as a trade-union. 

The Statutory General Assembly marks the expiry of the mandates of the current members of the 
Executive Committee (EC), the Audit Board has also to be partially renewed. The EC will be renewed 
in the elections that will take place as soon as the Electoral Bureau launches the procedure. The 
importance of the renewal of the trade union bodies, and in particular the Executive Committee, 
cannot and should not escape you.

I strongly encourage you to stand as a candidate for the Audit Board and especially for the Executive 
Committee. The Executive Committee is the real heart of the union. By participating in it, you bring 
our union to life, direct its actions, and determine how the union will play out solidarity between the 
different staff groups. The Executive Committee meets both at the level of Union Syndicale Brussels 
(Plenary Executive Committee) and at the level of your institution (section).

Each candidate will have one A4 page to present himself or herself to the voters. The deadline for the 
submission of candidatures and their possible withdrawal, as well as the presentation sheets, is set 
at the end of the statutory General Meeting.

You will find on our website, in the General Meetings section, a simplified form for the elections. 
Either you apply online or on paper, you will have to sign it and send it  on the website or by post if you 
choose to apply by paper, before 09 September 2025. 

The working documents and Zoom link for the General Assembly will be sent to you very soon. 

Yours sincerely

Niels BRACKE
Président

The draft agenda is available here.

https://bruxelles.unionsyndicale.eu/en/general-meetings/
https://bruxelles.unionsyndicale.eu/en/general-meetings/#form
https://bruxelles.unionsyndicale.eu/en/general-meetings/#agenda

